
 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

I would like to take time to write a letter of recommendation for Vigilante Associates Custom Glass 
Systems, Inc.  

I have had the pleasure of working with David Vigilante and his team on my $28 million dollar, 2 story  
project.  Along with that project, they are working with us on our $175 million dollar 5 story tower.  They 
are also on our $30 million dollar mixed use building.  They have been so good to work with, we 
awarded them our $6 million dollar Luxury Boathouse-Event Center, Gatehouses and other smaller 
projects.  

David V., Mark Voss, Travis D, have all played key roles in ensuring a seamless, stress free project.   

Travis and Mark are always finding the issues related to their storefront products, and then suggesting a 
solution for every issue.  They have been a great addition to our subcontractor base.   

Their professionalism and coordination skills has helped them deliver products to us on time and on 
budget.   

They get us all of our required paperwork, submittals and Shop Drawings in a timely manner.   

Because of all the points that I mentioned above, we will continue to award our storefront and plate 
glass work to Vigilante Associates. 

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions about this letter of recommendation.   

 

 

 

 

   

Mark Ciurzynski               

Sr. Project Manager 

Commercial Division 

Dart Interests Florida LLC 
 
  

mobile 321.229.6397 
  

dartinterests.com 
       

 

 

 

 

Vigilante Associates Custom Glass Systems, Inc.  
2400 W. 84 St., Suite #13 
Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=2400+W.+84+St.,+Ste+%2313+%0D+Hialeah+Gardens,+FL+33016+%0D+Office:+(305&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=2400+W.+84+St.,+Ste+%2313+%0D+Hialeah+Gardens,+FL+33016+%0D+Office:+(305&entry=gmail&source=g



